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One season has ended and the time of transition has begun. The general feel of our
lives is a little chaotic but your prayers and knowing that God has all things in His
control brings us comfort on a daily basis!

One of the transition items was our kids' education. They have been in public
schools for their entire education. But as we transition this fall from North Carolina to
Nairobi, Kenya, our only option is to home school them. Tija's phrase that she has
claimed is the reluctant home schooler.

We were able to attend a pre-field
education seminar specifically for those
heading to the mission field. It was
great to hear about all our options and
really know that home schooling is our
only one at this time. We have also
been able to meet with a dear friend of
ours from Minnesota who has helped
us pick out which curriculum will work
best with each child. God has calmed
the home schooling seas for now and
Tija is actually getting a little excited
about this fall.

Always helpful to have a book like this
walk you through curriculum choices!

Then came the end of the school year. The kids all said goodbye to their schools
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